
CUSTOMER NOTICE
Subject: Updated Branch Opening Hours

Dear Valued Customer,

We would  like to inform you of an update to opening hours for the branches noted 
below, effective October 1st, 2024.  

We remain committed to providing you with the best service possible and remind you 
that you can always rely on the convenience of the following services: 

• ATMs for quick cash withdrawals • ATMs for quick cash withdrawals 

• AtlaXpress Merchants for daily transactions

• Debit and Credit cards for easy, cashless payments  

• Atlantic Online and Mobile for bill payments, transfers and more 

We thank you for your loyalty, patience and understanding as we adjust to these 
changes. 

Sincerely,
Atlantic BankAtlantic Bank


